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Dear Valued Guests,

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued patronage of La'gent Hotel
Tokyo Bay.

Please kindly be advised that we will have maintenance of the electricity on Wednesday,
January 27th. All electricity will be stopped during the work between 12:30pm and 3pm.

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your kind understanding.

Sincerely yours,

La’gent Hotel Tokyo Bay

General Manager



